
Pictures of the opening ceremony
of the building for the primary school of N’Gbèho

on May 2, 2023

The public primary school of Godomey N’Gbèho

Speech of the representative of the student body

    
     
       

Speeches by the President of the NPO “Actions de Solidarité” and the school principal



                             

        

Speech by the Deputy Mayor

             

                        

                

                        Handover of the keys                       and                            ribbon cutting

                

 

            



We thank Mr. Maus from the bottom of our hearts for making this project possible with 
his generous donation. We also thank the association "Fly and Help", the employees of 
the Federal Ministry for Economic Cooperation and Development and the members of 
the Bildungswerk Westafrika e.V. I would like to thank our construction team and all 
friends who either lent a hand on the construction site or accompanied our work from 
afar. I'm curious if the children of this school will be able to keep their promise and that 
really all of them will pass the primary school final exams. I wish them the best of luck 
and a lot of success!!!

Kind regards
Astrid Toda

   


